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	FACILITY ADDRESS: 425 South 20th Street
	CITY:  Tampa

	MAILING ADDRESS: 1523 Port Avenue
	CITY

Tampa
	ST

FL
	ZIP

33605

	INSPECTION DATE: May 29, 2013
	TIME IN

 8:30am
	TIME OUT

 12:45pm
	INSPECTION TYPE

  FCE 
	STATUS

   IN

	NEDS NO: 0570081

	SOURCE DESCRIPTION: 8 Truck Loading Racks with a John Zink Vapor Combustor Unit 

	CONTACTS: Mr. Ron Brerenton Terminal Manager

	This inspection was conducted as a part of a FCE compliance inspection. The last compliance inspection was conducted on February 18, 2011. 
This facility store and handles petroleum products and petroleum product additives. Gasoline and petroleum distillates are received via barges and stored in above ground storage tanks and are subsequently loaded into tanker trucks with valid certificate tightness for tankers.
Emissions from the loading racks are control with a vapor combustion unit (VCU) and a back-up flare.
The facility has schedule preventive maintenance for combustion units.
The facility conduct fugitive leaks from the equipment (e.g. valves, pumps, connections) are done monthly leak inspections. No visible emissions were noted while on site or objectionable odors off plant grounds. The walkthrough of storage above ground tank showed all tanks were identified and matched the facility operation permit. 
The facility was very clean and organized.  Back In the facility office I checked records from January 2012 through April 2013 and also I requested a copy of recordkeeping from January 2013 through April 2013. The facility is in compliance with recordkeeping.
We proceeded and I inspected the ship unload facility. The area was very clean and well maintained.  Again the working area was very clean and I did not notice any objectionable odor.

Back in the facility's office I reviewed the recordkeeping and got copy of some of record (certificate of tightness for tanker trucks) Mr. Berenton said may be next month they would performed annual compliance test with the proper notification to EPC.


	INSPECTOR:     Mohammad Nozari
	REPORT DATE: May. 30, 2013


